
I chose to move to Oregon because of the deep-rooted love for wildlife conservation among its 

people. The positive impact on our local economy is undeniable—tourism supports our 

restaurants, encourages the purchase of locally made goods on Main Street, and helps build a 

stronger, more connected community through accessible outdoor activities for families. To 

ensure our incredible natural spaces continue to thrive, I urge you to pass HB2977 and provide 

the steady funding needed to protect and enhance Oregon’s great outdoors. 

 

Thanks for your help, 

 

Kelly Bradford 

Cottage Grove, Oregon 

 


